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Subject: BREAKING NEWS: Court Grants Stay of February 6th Deadline Until at Least Monday 

Afternoon February 10th

 

 
February 6, 2025 

BREAKING NEWS: Court Grants Stay of February 6th Deadline 
Until at Least Monday Afternoon February 10th 

 
 

  
Dear AFGE National Council 222 Members, 
  
I am pleased to report that today, February 6, 2025, the court has granted our request for a temporary stay of the 
February 6th resignation deadline to at least Monday Afternoon February 10th. This immediate relief demonstrates 
the strength of our legal position and the validity of our concerns regarding the "Fork in the Road" proposal. 
  
What This Means 
- The February 6th deadline for voluntary resignations is temporarily suspended until Monday February 10th 
- No immediate action is required from employees 
- All existing work arrangements remain in place during this period 
  
Next Steps 
- AFGE National Council 222 will continue to work with our legal team 
- We will provide detailed guidance as the court process unfolds 
- Members should continue their normal work duties 
  
Stay Informed 
We will communicate all significant developments through our established channels. This temporary relief gives us 
the time needed to properly address these critical workplace issues through appropriate legal channels. 
  
Thank you for your trust and patience during this challenging time. Your unity and professionalism continue to 
demonstrate the best of federal service. 
  
In solidarity, 
  
Antonio F. Gaines 
President 
AFGE National Council 222 
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Link from AFGE about the stay until Monday February 10th: https://www.afge.org/publication/judge-blocks-
implementation-of-trumps-deferred-resignation-offer/ 
 
 

Check out our website: https://www.afgecouncil222.com 
 

 
Do Not Reply to this email as the mailbox is not monitored. 

If you have specific questions concerning this e:alert, contact your Local President. 
Don’t know who your Local President is? Go to: http://www.afgecouncil222.com/aboutus.htm. 

To unsubscribe from future Council 222 eAlerts send email to mailto:AFGECouncil222@hud.gov with “Unsubscribe” in subject line. 
 

This e:alert is for HUD AFGE bargaining unit employees 
 


